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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
10th June, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Firstly, please allow me to introduce myself, I am the recently elected Chair of Governors of St. 
Paulinus Catholic Primary School.   
 
Lee Dobbins, resigned from the Governing Body due to moving out of the area.  The Governing Body 
would like to thank Mr. Dobbins for the work he did for the school in his role as Chair of Governors. 
 
As Mrs. d’Arcy mentioned in the letter you received last week, we have recently accepted her 
resignation and completely understand her reasons for stepping down from such a time consuming 
role.  At this stage I would like to thank Mrs. d’Arcy for all the work she did for the staff and children of 
our school.  I believe, and hopefully you will agree, that school has progressed in the last couple of 
years due to her and her staff’s dedication and hard work. 
 
The Governors are in the process of recruiting a new Headteacher with interviews taking place on the 
1st July, following this I will let you know what the plans are for the new academic year. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this process, please feel free to speak to me or any members of 
the Governing Body. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr. Tom Regan 
Chair of Governors 
 
 

http://www.stpaulinuscps.org.uk/

